
PLEASANT HILL WOLVES WEEKLY UPDATE  
WEEK OF AUGUST 19-AUGUST 23, 2024 

 
A Great Start to a New Year! It was a long week for 
staff as they worked to make everything perfect for the 
students return last Thursday. Their hard work paid off 
as the first two days of student attendance went 
smoothly.  
 
First Day Dismissal Confusion-Thank you for your 
patience at the elementary school last Thursday as we 
tried out a new dismissal procedure. We decided our 
dismissal system from last year is the most effective, 
and we will continue to load students on buses prior to 
parents picking up students who do not ride buses.  
 
Attendance Matters! 
Attendance is important for student success and this year we aim to have all students maintain 
excellent attendance! 

 

Excellent attendance = 7 or Less Absences in the School Year 
 

Any absences beyond 7 days will be unexcused UNLESS accompanied by a doctor’s note. 
 
Truancy-Truancy occurs when a student has 
two or more unexcused absences. Truant 
students are at-risk of failing and will be 
referred to the Truancy Officer for support.  
 
Policy Updates & Reminders- 
• Nut Products (i.e. peanut butter) are 

allowed this year!  
• Classroom treats must be store-bought and 

have nutritional information on the package. 
• Students below 4th grade must have a 

caregiver at home when the bus drops off. 
• Pre-School students must be brought to the 

bus/greeted at the bus (hand-to-hand transfer). 
• Parents who have cars should join the dismissal line to pick up students. 

August 23 – Last day for high 
school students to switch classes 
*must have parent signature* 
 
September 2 – Labor Day, No 
School 
 
September 11 – School 
Improvement Day, 1:30 
Dismissal 
 
September 11 – Regular Board 
Meeting 
 

DATES TO REMEMBER 

Menu for this week: 
 

 

 


